
CONCOURSE WAY RESTRICTIONS
Monday, November 18 through Friday, December 6, 2024

Nightly (Monday through Friday Only): 9PM to 4AM

ACTIVITY
To facilitate roadway work by the Auxiliary Curbs Project, the portion of Concourse Way between the Bus 
Plaza entrance and exit, illustrated below, will be closed for overnight work beginning Monday, Nov. 18 
through Friday, Dec. 6, 2024. Work will occur Monday through Friday nights only from 9PM to 4AM. During 
non-work hours, Concourse Way will be restored and re-opened for normal daytime operations.

During nightly work hours, northbound Concourse Way from Century Boulevard will be restricted to Rental 
Car Return and Rental Car Shuttle traffic only. A flagger will be stationed at the intersection of Concourse 
Way and Century Boulevard to facilitate this access. Also during nightly work hours, southbound 
Concourse Way from Arbor Vitae Street will be restricted to Visitor Lot Parking / Drop-Off only. 

Please watch for posted signage and always use caution when traveling near construction areas.

Issued 11.14.24
laxconstructionhotline@lawa.org

Construction Hotline: 310.649.5292

Century Blvd

B
el

la
nc

a 
Av

e

Work Area
Rental Return

Av
ia

tio
n 

B
lv

d

La
 C

ie
ne

ga
 B

lv
d

C
on

co
ur

se
 W

ay

BUS PLAZA
ENTRY

BUS PLAZA
EXIT

LAX RENTAL
CAR CENTER

QTA
BLDG

Arbor Vitae St

approx. area not to scale

approx. area 
not to scale

Shuttle Route
SB OPEN

FOR VISITOR 
LOT ONLY

NB OPEN
FOR RETURN & 

SHUTTLES ONLY

RENTAL 
RETURN

approx. area not to scale
VISITOR LOT

Visitor Lot

M-F NIGHTS 9PM - 4AM


